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Welcome to this 
week’s Head 

Teachers’ newsletter 

 

Dates for your Diary 

17th March - Red Nose Day Comic Relief 
31st March – Easter Church Service  
3rd – 17th April - Easter Holidays 
18th April - Back to School 
1st May – Bank Holiday – School Closed 
5th May – Class Photographs 
8th May – Bank Holiday – School Closed 
29th May – 3rd June - Half Term 
 

Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 97.33% 
Nelson Class - 83.64% 
Carter Class - 97.08% 
Cavell Class - 74.09% 
 
Congratulations to Fry Class for 
having the best attendance figures 
this week. 

Easter Church Service 

Our Easter Church service will be held 
at the church on Friday 31st March at 
9.30am.  Everyone is welcome to 
attend. 
 

 

Fry Class - Update 

We would like to take the opportunity to thank Mrs Lawrence for 
stepping in at the last minute when Mrs Neale was unable to return to 
work after half term.  As a school, we really appreciate the work she 
has done with Fry class.   
Mrs Neale has now recovered and is able to return to work after Easter. 
She is looking forwards to working with the children again.  
We would also like to thank Miss Lindop for her continued support. 
Despite her being on maternity leave, she has made time to support 
Mrs Lawrence whilst she has been covering.  
Thank you Mrs Lawrence and Miss Lindop.   
 

A Note From Norfolk Constabulary 

It is important to remember the issues and dangers that speeding and 
inconsiderate parking outside educational premises can cause for our 
young children going to and from school and can lend itself to risk of 
incident that needs to be reduced. 
With your help this can undoubtedly be achieved by working in partnership. 
This means, with your support as parents, carers, and friends of Caston 
Primary Academy, parking sensibly by not parking on Yellow Zig Zags, not 
parking on top of junctions at drop off and picking up times and importantly 
reducing speed. 
Together we can achieve a better and safer environment for our children. 
  
So, Be: - 

 S chool Aware 
 T hink Child 
 R educe Speed 
 O nus on Safety 
 P ark Sensibly 

  
Police will of course monitor and very much hope you are committed in 
making a real difference. 
  
Those of you already taking these positive STROP steps of which there are 
many, I and Norfolk Constabulary sincerely thank you. 
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School Money 

Every Monday emails and messages 
are sent out to Parents who have 
outstanding money owing on school 
money for lunches or Breakfast club.  
If you receive one of these messages 
please could the outstanding 
payment be cleared as soon as 
possible. Anything outstanding by the 
end of this term will be forwarded to 
DNEAT. 
 
 

Comic Relief 

Wonderful to see so many children 
taking part today wearing whatever 
made the happy.  Thank you to all 
out parents that contributed to the 
fundraising we raised £41.00 

Water Bottles 

 

Please remember that only water can be consumed in class.  Children 
may have juice at lunchtime.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

Toys 

Please can we ask that children do NOT bring toys from home to 
school. We wouldn’t want them to be lost or broken. 
 

Reception Class - Parents Evening 

The rescheduled Parents evening is now live to book on Pupil 
Asset. Login using the email address we hold for you at school. 
https://secure.pupilasset.com 
 
This event will take place between 14.00 and 17.00 on of Tuesday 
21st March. Appointments will last for 10 minutes. 
 
If you have any problems booking please contact the office who 
will be able to book an appointment for you. 

 

 

https://secure.pupilasset.com/

